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Tokyo, November 9, 2017 --- Certain reports were published today in various media outlets including The 

Nikkei regarding an investment in a bank in Indonesia by The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd., the 

consolidated subsidiary of Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. (the “Company”). However, these reports 

are not based on any announcement made by the Company. The Company is strategically considering 

various investment opportunities in Indonesia.  The Company will make a public announcement promptly 


